
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Oconee County Board of Commissioners 

Addendum 4 
 

DATE:  September 11, 2020 
 
TO:   All Prospective Bidders/Offerors 
 
FROM: Finance Director 
 
RE:  Addendum 4, RFP# 21-08-001 Roadside Maintenance  
 
 
The following items shall take precedence over the specifications for the above named project and shall 
become a part of the contract documents. 
 
Where any item called for in the specifications is supplemented hereby, the original requirements shall 
remain in effect. 
 
Where any original item is amended, voided, or superseded hereby the provisions of such item not 
specifically amended, voided, or superseded shall remain in effect. 
 
The following changes are to be incorporated into the solicitation documents dated August 18,2020. All 
those receiving this addendum should modify their documents to show the below described changes.  
 
The following questions regarding RFP# 21-08-001 Roadside Maintenance were received prior to 
the question’s deadline of  9/8/2020 at 2:00 PM EST: 
 
Q1 - What is the current cost per mile for Roadside Spraying?  
A1 - This information must be requested by an Open Records Request submitted to Kathy Hayes, 
County Clerk.  
 
Q2 – What company hold the roadside spraying contract? 
A2 – NaturChem currently provides the County’s roadside spraying. 
 
 

All questions shall be directed to the Owner Contact Jessica Ellis, Procurement Officer. 
Email: ocbids@oconee.ga.us. 

 
 

 
 
 

(END OF ADDENDUM 4) 
 

Please note addendum 4 on the addenda acknowledgement form located in the RFP package. 


